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By email only 
 
11 October 2017 
 
Dear Richard Allen,  
 
RE: EGGBOROUGH CCGT – “RULE 8” LETTER – DEADLINE 1 
 
The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) received the “Rule 8” letter in relation to the 
application by Eggborough Power Limited (“the Applicant”) for an order Granting 
Development Consent for the Eggborough CCGT Project on 4 October 2017.  
 
In accordance with the Rule 8 letter the MMO wishes to be considered as an Interested 
Party and requests the opportunity to make oral representations at the Issue Specific 
Hearing(s) if, at that stage, there are matters still outstanding between us and the 
Applicant.  
 
The MMO notes that Deadline 1 is the deadline for receipt of the Statement of Common 
Ground (SoCG) between ourselves and the Applicant.  The MMO received a draft SoCG 
from Dalton Warner Davies, on behalf of the Applicant, at 16:00 on 10 October 2017.  
 
At this stage we are unable to agree with the SoCG as drafted due to the limited time for 
review and consideration. The MMO notes that the Applicant intends to submit this 
document as draft as part of its submission for Deadline 1 and we request that it is treated 
as such. The MMO has requested a draft SoCG a number of times from the Applicant, 
indeed as early as 22 March 2017, however we will continue to work with the Applicant 
and seek to agree matters, where appropriate, as early as possible in the Examination 
process.  
 
In the meantime, if you would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Edward Walker 
Marine Licensing Case Manager 
D +44 (0)2082 258148 
E  edward.walker@marinemanagement.org.uk 

mailto:edward.walker@marinemanagement.org.uk

